
Please follow us on Twitter 
@FUMCCONWAY. 

Churches Assisting People (CAP) 
 

Peanut Butter, Jelly, Rice, Grits, Pasta and Sauce,  
Shelf Stable Milk.  

Please leave donations in the Mission Corner in the Commons.  

Stewardship for the week of October 9 

Operating 3,213.16 

Shoebox 25.00 

Music Discretionary 3,332.52 

Shepherdôs Table 25.00 

Building Fund 50.00 

Capital Campaign 235.00 

Total 6,880.68 

Worship 17 
Wednesday Meal 46 
 
Shoe Box Items 226 

Honor God & change the world with these easy and 
convenient ways to give to First UMC. 

 
¦ Give Sunday mornings by placing your Tithe in the offering 
plate as it is passed.  

¦ Send your Tithe check directly to First UMC, 1001 Fifth 
Avenue, Conway SC, 29526. 

¦ Give through your bankôs ñBill Payò Service. Your bank will 
automatically cut a check and mail it to First UMC in the 
amount you specify when you specify. 

¦ Text ñfirstconwayò to 73256 and follow the prompts. 
¦ Scan the QR code to give online through our new secure 
database, REALM.  

Chicken Bog with all the fixings 
 Salad Bar, and Dessert 

$5 per person, $15 per family, $5 to-go box 
Children 3 and under eat free 

Invitation From  
United Methodist Women 

 

The UMW members would like to extend an invitation to all  

the ladies of FUMC to attend the  

General Meeting Luncheon   

Tuesday, November 1 at noon  

for the World Thank Program.   

 Picnic in the Courtyard 
 When:  Today, October 16  

 Time:  4:30ðUntil 
 

What to bring:  A basket of food for you and your family and 

some lawn games to share with everyone! 

Join the fun as we welcome Fall with your church family!  

Help4Kids is collecting:  
Underwear for Boys and Girls  

Sizes 4 and Up.   
Please leave your donations in the  
Mission Corner of the Commons.  

This year the Missions Committee is partnering with New 
Song Mission to send our Christmas Shoeboxes directly to 
Haitiðso that we may share with many of the children our 
Haiti team has met and many others. This week the 
committee is asking for donations of: 

Bar Soap, Washcloths, Toothpaste 
Please leave your donations in the Mission Corner of the Commons. 

Childrenôs Ministry Committee 
will meet on Sunday, October 16, 
at 3:45 p.m. in the Commons 

with Josh Tietje.  

Newcomerôs Meet & Greet with Rev. 
Kyle will be in the Family Life Center 
on Sunday October 23 at 9:30 a.m.  
Come and learn more about First UMC.   
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Want to decorate a trunk?  

Or help with all the fun?  

 Please contact Josh Tietje  

josh.tietje@fumcconway or 843-488-4251 

We Need Candy Donations! 



First View  

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

Serving Next Sunday, October 23 

Altar Guild:   Janet Martin, Jean Steen, Jill Watts  

Acolytes and Crucifer: Colin Hucks, Chad Steinfield,  

 Annie Cecil 

Counting Committee: (Sunday) Danny Clonts and Jack 

McCutcheon (Monday) Sallie Goldfinch, Sarah Staub  

Trustee Duty:  Randy Wood, Brian Stewart 

Bus Duty:  Mike Saville 

Childrenôs Church:  Sallie Goldfinch  

Sound Technicians:  Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks  

Ushers: Jim Ward (Chairman), Spivey Hood (Co-Chairman), 

Bob Butler, Andy Hendrick, Blake Hewitt, Daniel Hunnicutt, 

Doug Roof, Scott Sayre, Ben Smith, John Steen, Randy Wood 

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor  kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Josh Tietje, BS, Dir. of Christian Ed. & Mission josh.tietje@fumcconway.org  

Danny Clonts, Accountant   danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant  office@fumcconway.org 

Gayle Fanshaw, Nursery Attendant.   polywog_2815@yahoo.com 

Robin Goff, Nursery Attendant  tig892002@yahoo.com 

James Graham, Sexton 

New church directory coming soon!  Sign up today and 

help us make the directory complete. Photography sittings 

occur later this month and the first week of November. It 

wonôt be the same without you!  We want to make this a 

complete representation of our church family. Please be a 

part of it. There is no sitting fee and just for participating, 

you will receive a complimentary 8x10 portrait and a free 

church directory!  Sign up to reserve your sitting  today in 

the Commons or by clicking on the ñLifetouch Buttonò 

via the churchôs webpage, Facebook page or Twitter 

profile. Please contact Peggy Turnes, the Directory 

Coordinator, with your questions.  843-903-1223  

 

Birthdays This Week 
 

October 18:  David Carr 

October 19:  Bob Sunday, Ronny Thompkins 

October 20:  Caroline Fox 

October 22:  Jan Bitting, Chris Wright 

Did You Knowé 

The United Methodist Church has been hard 

at work helping to bring people back to 

normal since the devastating flooding hit 

South Carolina last October. They have represented Jesus in 

the midst of the devastation in our community. 

After the first three months of relief, the SC Conference 

moved into long-term recovery mode.  Receiving grant 

money from UMCOR (United Methodist Committee on 

Relief) as well as money directly from UMCôs in South 

Carolina and around the nation, we as United Methodists 

haveé 

Given over half a million dollars to flood relief 

Spent 20,000 hours of volunteer time rebuilding homes 

Worked on more than 450 homes 

Spent more than $231,500 on materials 

With the additional devastation from 

Hurricane Matthew, the work is far 

from over but together with our 

prayers, presence, gifts, and service 

we will continue the work.  To learn 

more about how you can help, please 

visit www.umcsc.org/screcovery. 

https://www.securedata-trans14.com/ap/firstunitedmethodistchurch137/index.php?page=10
http://www.umcsc.org/home/ministries/disaster-response/flood-recovery/

